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Have a nice summer!
The summer has arrived and soon it is time for some vacation. During weeks 30-
31 we are closed, but you can reach us at info@faac.se for urgent matters. 

SKYDD and rebuilding
When we have enjoyed some summer
warmth we will reload for fall, where
we are looking forward to: 

SKYDD 2024 22-24th of October
-  the biggest safety exhibition in
Scandinavia.
We are rebuilding parts of our
headquarters in Perstorp and
making room for 10 new offices
as well as a new meeting room.
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Have an amazing summer, see you in week 32!
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